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Costly wreck investigated in Nemaha Co, KS 
(KMZA)--Nemaha County, KS authorities are investigating a wreck that caused
costly damage.

According to a release from the Nemaha County Sheriff’s Office, it happened
earlier this month, in the early evening of September 10, when “an unknown
person was traveling eastbound on 128th Road attempting to turn onto V Road
when they slid off the side of the roadway traveling through a fence and cornfield
before returning to the roadway.”

According to the Sheriff’s Office, the wreck resulted in damages of more than
$1,000.
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